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Notification: Branch Chief Change for Ireland 
Date: Januari 2019 
 
 
 
Due to to circumstances the current Branch Chief for Ireland is not able to continue his work for the AIKO. The work 
Niall is currently doing is taking up to much of his time as we discussed this with him we concluded it would better to 
change the position of Branch chief for Ireland to somebody else. Together with Niall we looked at the current dojo’s in 
Ireland and we have asked Kevin Brown to become the new Branch Chief for Ireland. 
 
From this moment on the position of Branch Chief goes to Kevin Brown for the period of Five Years after which the 
contract will be extended or passed on to somebody else.  
 
 
 
Dave Jonkers Shihan, 
Marcel van den Berg Shihan-Dai 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Disclaimer 
All design related materials are owned by AIKO and only may be used by AIKO approved members. When a member end his affiliation with the 
AIKO or the member is banned from the AIKO his or her right to use these design materials ends. From that moment on ​No ​AIKO logos or design 
materials may be visible on social media, and references towards the AIKO need to be taken of.  
 
Code of Conduct 
All members of the AIKO are bound to the code of conduct which can be found at 
http://ashiharainternational.world/CodeOfConduct/ 
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